

SUPERVISOR, THIRD DISTRICT SAN DIEGO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

August 6, 2014

Serving the communities

Barbara Mandel **Executive Director**

4S Ranch

San Diego County Medical Society 5575 Ruffin Road, Suite 250

Cardiff-by-the-Sea San Diego, CA 92123

Carmel Mountain

Dear Ms. Mandel,

Carmel Valley

Del Dios Del Mar

I was pleased to recommend San Diego County Medical Society to receive \$10,000 from the County of San Diego's Third District Neighborhood Reinvestment Program budget. My recommendation was approved by the full Board of Supervisors on July 29, 2014.

Del Mar Heights

Del Mar Mesa The Neighborhood Reinvestment Program is funded by the citizens of San Diego and provides vital, one-time capital improvement allocations to public agencies and non-profit community

Encinitas

organizations.

Escondido

Mira Mesa

Leucadia I am proud of your contributions to the County of San Diego. Organizations such as yours make this one of the best places to live. I applaud your work providing services to our community and wish you a successful year. Olivenhain

Rancho

Bernardo Rancho

Peñasquitos

Sabre Springs San Pasqual

Scripps Ranch

Solana Beach

Tierrasanta Torrey Hills

Torrey Pines

University City

Please feel free to contact Brett Fisher in my office at brett.fisher@sdcounty.ca.gov should you have any questions regarding the process for the Neighborhood Reinvestment Program. As always, it is an honor to serve as your Third District County Supervisor.

I hope that you will invite me out to join you in a ribbon-cutting or other appropriate event for your project or program, and that you will keep me apprised of your progress via an e-mail or letter during the coming year at John. Weil@sdcounty.ca.gov.

Once again, congratulations and please accept my deepest gratitude for all that you do to enhance the quality of life for the citizens of San Diego County.

Sincerely,

DAVE ROBERTS

Supervisor, Third District

San Diego County Board of Supervisor

CC: Bob DeSimone, Treasurer

DR/bf

